
MEMORANDUM
To: LLA Membership

From: Gary Weber

Date: January 6, 2025

Subject: Annual Report of the LLA Technology Committee - Lycolaw Website

The Technology Committee primarily operates the Lycolaw Website, through its
Webmaster. Occasionally, the committee meets to consider technology purchasers, but
no new technology purchases were necessary in the past year.

The website continues to offer multiple services to the Lycoming County bar.
This includes publication of opinions and reporting of news, events, and
announcements. 

Since last year’s report, 169 opinions have been reported on the site. 

Forty-three articles concerning the activities of the Association and its members
were posted. These included 4 memorial pages created to remember recently deceased
members Craig Harris, Henry Hager, Bob Ferrell and Bob Wise. The memorial petitions
and transcripts are preserved on these pages. 

We try to keep an up-to-date member directory. Members should review their
listing to provide updates and correct any errors. Changes can be submitted on a form
on member listing pages.

As always, material for publication involving the activities of our members
should be sent to me for publication.


